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VMt at Monaaa « IM M mHw

MU. M  Kaawar U  fl̂jtii 
Shrt a. S. Kattarlt 
Shrt 8. K. Tapnriah:
8kr< D. N. Fatadla;
Shri T. N. Sotaahl:
Shri K. ML Kaoahlk;
Shri InrfraJU npU:
Shri Vutdiru Nalr:
Shri J. Snndar Lai:

Will the Minister of  Feed  aad 
Agriculture be pleased to state:

(a) whether it is a fact that  the 
Monsoon has come in time in most of 
the parts of the country; «nd

(b) if so, the extent it will effect 
the food production of the country?

The Minister of stale Id the Minis
try of Foot. Agriculture, Community 
PeveUpwwt and Cooperation  (Shri 
Annasahih Shinde): (a) and (b). The 

actual onset of the  Monsoon  was 
delayed by a week or so in  some 
parts of the  country But, by and 
large, the Monsoon rains thus  year 
have been quite good so far in  most 
parts ot the country. Some areas not
ably Bihar and parts of East Uttar 
Pradesh where the Monsoon activity 
was rather weak  upto the end  of 
June have also received some rainfall 
during the early part of July. The 
widespread monsoon  rains are  ex
pected to help  extensive sowings of 
kharif crops  It is  however,  too 
early at this  stage to frame even a 
tentative estimate  about  the extent 
of kharif sowings  The overall pro
duction of foodgrains would depend 
to a large extent on the behaviour of 
rains during the next 2-3 months as 
also on the weather conditions during 
the ratal and summer  seasons  of 
1M7-68.

Looting |f rains ia ShaJager 

(Madhya Pradesh)

MIL Shri aahfai Btagh: WU1 8» 
Minister of Faod aad AgitaMn* he
pleased to state:

(a)  whether the grains of tha ftod 
Corporation of India ware looted ia 
the Sfcajapur District of Madhya ft*- 
da* on tha let July, 1MT;




